
Important Update: Temporary Relocation of the CHF Donation Station

To our valued donors, we sincerely thank you for your ongoing support of the Canberra Hospital
Foundation (CHF) and the thoughtful in-kind donations you provide. Your contributions make a
real difference to the patients, families, and healthcare teams in Canberra.

Due to some exciting renovations happening at the Canberra Hospital, there is a need to
temporarily relocate the CHF Donation Station. We understand this may bring some questions,
so we’ve put together this guide to make the transition as smooth as possible for you.

Why is the Donation Station moving?

The Donation Station is temporarily relocating to make room for the CHF Gift Shop, which will
move into this space during the renovations at Canberra Hospital.

Where will the Temporary Donation Station be located during the move?

The Donation Station will temporarily be located at Building 12, Level 3, Canberra Hospital (Old
ICU).

When will the Donation Station re-open in its usual location?

We anticipate re-opening the Donation Station in its current location around March 2025, once
renovations are complete. We will keep you updated as we get closer to that date and look
forward to welcoming you back to our regular space.

Can I still drop off donations?

Yes, absolutely! Donations are greatly appreciated and much needed. However, during this
temporary move and for your convenience, all drop-offs will need to be made by appointment to
ensure we can facilitate them smoothly and assist you.

How do I schedule a drop-off appointment?

To schedule a time for your donation drop-off, please contact Tarini at
hello@chfoundation.org.au or call (02) 5124 3542.

Where do I drop off my donations?

You will be able to drop off your donations at the roundabout at the end of Hospital Road, just
outside the new reception area. Upon arrival, Tarini will meet you there to collect your items
directly, so there’s no need to leave your vehicle.



What does this mean for the Gift Shop?

The CHF Gift Shop is open Monday to Friday, 8.30 am to 4 pm, in Building 2, across from the
Zouki Cafe. Funds raised through the CHF Gift Shop continue to directly support patients.

You can still purchase gifts and items for patients and loved ones from the Gift Shop in this new
location. We will offer a selection of popular items as we adjust to this temporary space. If you
can’t find what you are looking for, please contact the fabulous Gift Shop team, which can assist
you.

How can I stay updated on the Donation Station’s move?

We are committed to keeping our wonderful donors informed throughout this temporary
transition. We will provide updates on the status of the Donation Station and notify you as soon
as we are ready to return to our usual location.

We truly appreciate your patience and continued support during this time. Your generosity is a
lifeline for so many local patients, families and healthcare workers, and we look forward to
continuing our partnership with you as we navigate this temporary change.

Please don’t hesitate to reach out to us with any further questions or concerns through emailing
hello@chfoundation.org.au or calling (02) 5124 3542.


